
 

4 days’ workshop on Grant writing 

To navigate the complex paths in the grant application process 
 

Organized jointly by IIHMR Delhi and Imperial College London 

Funded by NIHR RIGHT (Research and Innovation for Global Health Transformation) Grant via 

PREVENT (Prevention of Epilepsy by reducing Neonatal Encephalopathy) Study 

IIHMR Delhi effectively completed the workshop on “Grant writing” between 19th to 22nd April 2022 with 

almost ~70 participants at the beginning of the workshop from India, Sri Lanka, Bangladesh, Myanmar, Bhutan, 

Indonesia, Thailand, and Philippines. Almost ~40 participants attended the workshop consistently from various 

cadre specifically Doctoral students, academicians, public health managers and researcher from various 

organization and institutions. 

The workshop delivered acumens to the participants from eminent speakers from several establishments namely 

- ICMR (Prof (Dr) Rajni Kant who is the Scientist 'G' & Director, RMPPC & CU Indian Council of Medical 

Research New Delhi India), BMGF (Dr Anchita Patil Lead - MNCH, India Country Office BMGF), Liverpool 

School of Tropical Medicine (Dr Carol Bedwell Senior Lecturer, Centre for Childbirth, Women’s, and Newborn 

Health Department of International Public Health, LSTM), Imperial College London (Prof Sudhin Thayyil, 

Professor of Perinatal Neuroscience & Director of Centre for Perinatal Neuroscience at Imperial College London 

& Dr Munira Mazlan, Neonatal Grid Trainee (ST7), Imperial NHS Trust) 

Sessions were delivered by the course Director Prof. Sutapa B Neogi (Professor and Director, IIHMR), & Co-

coordinator Dr Anuj k Pandey (Senior Research officer, IIHMR Delhi) and some in-house speakers Dr Preetha 

GS (Professor and Dean Research, IIHMR Delhi) & Dr Rupsa Banerjee (Assistant Professor, IIHMR Delhi). 

Ms. Pallavi Muraleedharan (Project Manager- PREVENT study) also delivered insights on the NIHR Academy 

Global Health research training & academic career development award opportunities and also focused some light 

on the NIHR Global Health Research Short Placement Award for Research Collaboration (SPARC) award that 

she has secured, to develop her skills in both clinical neuroprotection, public health, and health systems aspects 

of perinatal brain injury. 

Participants thoroughly appreciated the workshop sessions which is reflected by the feedback received. Feedback 

also has some suggestions for organizing sessions post office hours, including more of hands-on training and also 

to organize workshops on: 

• Literature review 

• Reference manager Software & 

• Systematic review 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Glimpses of the Workshop 

 


